
 

 
Circular 

Ref. No :- BBPSMN/2024-25/02      Date: 05/04/2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings! 
 
It is a privilege to welcome you and your ward to the next class at Bal Bharati Public 
School! 
 
In order to ensure a smooth transition into the new academic year 2024-2025, we are 
organizing an introductory session for the Parents fraternity tomorrow i.e, on 6th April, 
2024 (Saturday). 
 
You are requested to kindly adhere to the given time slots mentioned below according 
to the section for the introductory programme: 
 
SECTION   A 
8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.  
 
SECTION   B 
 9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 
 
SECTION   C 
10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
 
SECTION   D 
11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
 
SECTION   E 
12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
 
Also, please note that the session will be conducted in the respective classrooms. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at the Introductory Session and embarking on a 
successful academic journey together. 
 
Thank you for being part of BBPS Manesar! 
 
Thanks and Regards 

 

  Rekha Budakoti    Harsh Kumar 
  Headmistress (Pr.)   Principal 
 


